
Yellowknives Dene First Nation
P.O. Box 2514, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P8

May 19th 2011

Richard Edjericon
Chair, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box938 V

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories
X1A2N7
Fax: (867) 766-7074

Dear Mr. Edjericon:

Re: EA0506-005 Reconsideration (CGV Drybones Bay)

The Yellowknives Dene First Nation (YKDFN) has reviewed the Board’s response ofMay ~
2011. In this one case with its unique facts, YKDFN would support the process as outlined so
long as there is an oral hearing where the new Board members can hear evidence from the elders
and members.

We look forward to reviewing a future workplan that lays out the approach that the Board wishes
to take to finalize the reconsideration of this Environmental Assessment Report.

Sincerely, V

~
Chief Ted Tsetta
Yellowknives Dene First Nation (Ndilo)

Copy: Steve Ellis, Akaitcho IMA Implementation Office, Lutsel K’e NT, 1-888-714-3209
V Lorraine Seale, Environmental Assessment and Agreements, JNAC, Yellowknife NT, Fax: (867) 669-2701

Don Aubrey, Manager of Consultation Support Unit, INAC, Fax: (867) 669-2540
Matt Spence, Northern Project Management Office - CANNOR, Yellowknife NT, Fax: (867) 766-8469
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